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Committee Established by Resolution 3-14 - For the purpose of decommissioning the 

Committee established to express the intent of the City of Annapolis to explore the possibility of 

acquiring the property located at 110 Compromise Street.   

 

R-3-14 established a Committee to express the intent of the City of Annapolis to explore the 

possibility of acquiring the property located at 110 Compromise Street.  The last meeting of that 

Committee was held on June 6, 2014.  The City Council subsequently resolved to consider the 

acquisition of 110 Compromise Street pursuant to R-32-14.  At the January 12, 2015 City 

Council Meeting, however, Alderman Budge stated his intent to withdraw R-32-14 and to take 

no further action concerning the potential acquisition of the 110 Compromise Street property.  

Accordingly, the Committee has no further business and should be decommissioned. 
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